
The House of Friendship, a Nonprofit serving Older Adults since 1890

Dear Friends,
     I love connecting with our residents,
family and friends through the newsletter
each month. It’s where we share all the good
things that we experience, monthly.

     This month we look forward to
celebrating National Assisted Living Week
September 10-16 for a “Season of
Reflection”. It provides an opportunity
for residents, their loved ones, staff, and
the surrounding communities to celebrate
the individuals they serve and to educate
members of the public about assisted
living.
      We end the week with our Open House
from 1-3 p.m. on September 16. 
Happy Fall!

SEPTEMBER 2023VOL 23  -  ISSUE 9

ELMHURST |  ISSUE 901

Jamie's 
    Corner

Contact Us
p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com

We’re pleased to announce we have again

received a deficiency-free rating following our

state regulatory agency Health Survey and

Environmental Survey in 2023. “We are

extremely proud of our rating from the DHHR

and OFLAC as this supports our efforts to

provide the very finest assisted living residents

and care for our residents,” commented Jamie

Crow, executive director. Elmhurst continues

to provide 133 years of superior care for older

adults which is a testament to our longevity

and reputation.

Jamie Crow, Executive Director

- Jamie

Left to right: Chef Travis, Chrissy Andrews, Samantha
Kestner, Nancy McLaughlin, Shasta Toppeto, Jamie Crow,

Diane Moore, Janice Bippus, Melissa Mansuetto, Kathy
Harmon, Cathy Wilson, Melanie Humes, Lindsay Dobbs (Blue

Sky Therapy) & Jonathan Droginske

Elmhurst Receives 2023
Deficiency-Free Rating 

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


Emily Wilson

Alberta Pappas &
Christine Gronell

Bob Rodgers

Dr. Schmitt &
Jessie Coleman

Betty PokasRose Humway Shirley Milton

Patricia McKeen &
Cindy Barone

Ruth Vensel

Jeremy McCamic
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Friends,
      Food &Fun



Family Picnic
Resident
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Bob Rodgers & family



With Sincere 
Appreciation

304.242.0240

Our New

September Birthdays

Residents:
Jessie Coleman - September 21st

Staff:
Shasta Toppeto - September 1st

Jonathan Droginske - September 4th

Cathy Wilson - September 12th

Peggy Porter - September 16th

Carlee Funari - September 16th 

Jill Force - September 28th

Scott Levy - September 30th
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Board President:

George Kamis
Donation to purchase a rocking chair in

memory of his mother, Grace Kamis

Special Thanks to

Debra Hunter
Salon gift certificates

Pam Nau
Paparazzi jewelry donation

Elizabeth Stifel Kline Foundation
Dining room chairs

Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested in

discussing planned giving opportunities,

contact Jamie Crow, Executive Director:

Andy Thalman
Vice President: Joe Lovell

Secretary: Teresa Faykus

Treasure: Michael Klick
Immediate Past President:
Melissa Glessner

Patricia Mlodzik
Charlene Goodwin

In Memory OfOur Mission Statement...
Elmhurst, The House of Friendship, provides the highest
standards of service, environment, and care to residents
and their families. Our mission is to offer independent

living in combination with comfort, safety, and personal
growth. We strive to create and nurture an inclusive

culture for our residents and staff. We believe that life,
in all its stages, is a gift to be shared and celebrated.

Chrissy is an RN and was
nominated by Dr. Naum.

Employee of the
Month:

Chrissy Andrews

Frances B. Bowers
George W. Bowers Family Charitable Trust


